
PROPOSED 

State of California 
AIR RESOURCES BOARD 

Resolution 86-41 

April 25, 1986 

• WHEREAS, Stanley P. Azen, Ph.D., has served with distinction as a member of 
the Air Resources Board's Scientific Review Panel on Toxic Air Contaminants 
from June 1984 to March 1986. 

WHEREAS, his dedicated efforts, as well as those of his fellow charter 
members of the Scientific Review Panel, have greatly assisted the Board in 
the successful implementation of the Toxic Air Contaminant Program; 

WHEREAS, Dr. Azen has exhibited the very finest attributes as a scientist 
and public official in carrying out his duties as a member of the Scientific 
Review Panel; and 

WHEREAS, through his activities with the Scientific Review Panel he has 
contributed greatly toward improvements in public health in the State of 
California. 

• NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Air Resources Board extends its 
deepest appreciation and thanks to Dr. Stanley P. Azen for his many 
contributions to environmental protection and the cause of clean air in 
California. 

Jananne Sharpless, Chairwoman 

George Bailey, Member J. Gordon Kennedy, Member 

Eugene Boston, M.D., Member John S. Lagarias, Member 

Roberta H. Hughan, Member Harriett M. Wieder, Member 

Betty S. Ichikawa, Member Andrew Wortman, Ph.D., 11ember 



State of California 
AIR. RESOURCES BOARD 

Reso~ution 86-42 

April 24. 1986 

WHEREAS, Tirso del Junco has served with distinction as a member of the Air 
Resources Board (the "Board") from March 1983 through March 1986; 

WHEREAS, as a publically involved citizen and prominent Los Angeles surgeon,
he has outstanding medical, scientific, and leadership abilities which have 
enabled him to make valuable contributions to the activities of the Board; 

• 
WHEREAS, his acknowledged medical expertise has played an important role in 
the development of the Board's toxic air contaminant program and in furthering
the Board's understanding of ambient air quality standards; 

WHEREAS, in addition to his contributions at regular Board meetings. he has 
served as a member of the Board's H2S Ambient Air Quality Standard Committee 
and Legislative Advisory Committee, and he has provided vital infonnation and 
assistance to the Research Screening Committee; 

WHEREAS, his intelligence, his attention to all facets of a problem, and his 
thorough grasp of issues have won for him the respect of his fellow Board 
members, the Board staff, and members of the public; and 

WHEREAS, he will continue to serve the citizens of California as a member of 
the University of California Board of Regents. 

• 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Air Resources Board extends its 
deepest appreciation to Dr. del Junco and expresses its thanks for his 
noteworthy contribution to California's progress towards clean air• 

Jananne Sharpless, Chairwoman 

George Bailey, Member J. Gordon Kennedy, Member 

Eugene Boston, M.D., Member John S. Lagarias, Member 

Roberta Hughan, Member Harriett Wieder, Member 

Betty S. Ichikawa, Member Andrew Wortman, Ph.D., Member 


